
Dear Mr Thomas 

I am writing regarding the draft determination and rule for acceleration of smart meter deployment. 

I object to the roll-out of wireless smart meters as they emit radiofrequency radiation which can cause 
a range of detrimental physical side effects. I believe that the legislation should require electricity 
companies to compensate any customers who are harmed by their smart meters. 

There are also serious privacy and security concerns surrounding the issue of electricity companies 
collecting data about others’ electricity usage and sharing it with third parties. 

Thank you for the opportunity for me to submit my comments. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Mary Donjerkovic 


